
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                             
Circular No: 37/2024-25                                      Date: 15 July, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As per the order issued by the District Magistrate’s Office, 17 July, 2024 (Wednesday) will be observed 
as a holiday on account of Muharram. 
 
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
   
Distribution   
VPL, HMs A.O.   
All Teaching Staff Via e-mail  
Website I/C, File 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


